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Ecclesfield Conservation Group

Draft minutes of the Meeting on 18th August 2008, at 7:30 pm in the Stocks

Attendance

Chair: Keith Fish
Treasurer: Peter Barker
Minutes Secretary: Jim Percival [[image: image3.jpg]W7~ —‘—AEA
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]

Residents: Including the above, a total of 11 people made it through the rain– all were Residents (or intended residents) of Ecclesfield Village. The total emailed distribution list for these minutes and agenda is now 25.

Visitors / New Members

T.I.

Mr A.R of St. Mary’s Trust

Apologies for Absence

Correspondence Secretary: Unfortunately, R. T. was in hospital.

J.E. and G.& L.M were on holiday.

Actions to be taken

Next Meeting: Our next meeting was scheduled for 8th September 2008 at the earlier time of 7:00 pm, downstairs in the Stocks. 

Correspondence: With our correspondence secretary R.T. being in hospital, we may be missing some communications. However, our group’s official email address [image: image2.png]conservation ecclesheldi@amail com



 is still accessible, so people are welcome to copy anything to that address.

TC MiniMart:  It was decided to write to Sheffield City Council to enquire about the sign above the TC Minimart in St. Marys Lane, in relation to the regulations which apply to all buildings in the Ecclesfield Conservation Area.

The decision to ask the question followed information reported to us by a number of our members to the effect that since 22nd May 2008, the council had been expecting a planning application to resolve the issue. We then invited the owner of the shop to speak to us, which led to him making a presentation to our meeting of 21st July. When (as far as we were aware), no planning application for either the existing, or a modified sign had been made, a question on the issue was tabled in Point 2 ii) of the agenda to this meeting. This agenda was circulated a week prior to the meeting, and raised and thoroughly discussed during the meeting. The decision to write was then proposed and supported without objection from any of the members present.

The meeting decided not to lodge an official objection to the existing sign. However, from the discussions, it is likely that the issue is likely to be tabled in the next agenda, and the response of the Sheffield City Council discussed at the next meeting.

P.B.  agreed to provide a Gazebo for our stand at the Gala 31st August 2008. 

J. P. agreed to provide 200 copies of a flyer with three Ecclesfield group’s contact details on, and including an open invitation to our next meeting. In addition, if it does not get too wet, our part of the stand should have a banner based on the photograph in the footer that (should) appear at the bottom of each page of these minutes.

S.H. is providing some photographs for the prize draw competition (see the detailed minutes below).

Actions Completed

Other Resolutions Passed

R.T. We all wished R.T a speedy return from hospital (Northern General) and a rapid recovery.

Minutes of the last meeting: We are grateful to people pointing out that the date on the emailed version of the last minutes was wrong. With this being understood, and corrected on the (abbreviated) version on our web site, the minutes of our meeting of 23rd June 2008, dated 30th June were approved.

Membership Fees: It was agreed that membership would become renewable in August 2009.

Noted + News

It was agreed that we would take advantage of the Gala to invite people to join us at the next meeting.

Subjects left until the next meeting

Please contact K.F with any items for the agenda for the next meeting, or J.P. for any other information for distribution to members.
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